
UAW Local 5287 
High Point, North Carolina 

Charity Bike Ride for Laid Off Members  
 

We, at UAW Local 5287, are so proud of the accomplishment we made with this charity ride. It was a 
great turnout even though it was cold.  Most of all just the experience of our brothers and sisters 

showing solidarity. I give thanks to the UAW for allowing us to be a part of such a great organization and 
thanks to the bonded leadership at Local 5287. This was a project that we had been trying to put 

together for years and finally got the opportunity to see this vision become a reality. 
 

Christopher Pratt, President of UAW Local 5287 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 



 
 
 

 
 


